- PLAN AHEAD

e

1-80 Resurfacing in Tooele County

Project Overview

The Utah Department of Transportation (UDQOT) will resurface a 10-mile section of Interstate
80 (1-80) - between milepost 20 and 30 in Tooele County. Construction is scheduled to begin
as early as June 1 and will be completed in August. The project will prolong the life of the

roadway and provide a smoother ride for drivers.

What to Expect

[-80 will be reduced to one lane in each direction as crews resurface the interstate. Work
will be performed Monday through Friday, between 6 a.m. and 7 p.m., and on weekends as
needed. Drivers should anticipate minor delays and are advised to use caution in the
work zone as speeds may be reduced significantly.

Contact Us

Contact the project team with questions by calling the project hotline at 888-528-9675 or
emailing renovatel80@utah.gov. For the latest traffic information, visit the UDOT Traffic website,
udottraffic.utah.gov, or download the UDOT Traffic App for your iOS or Android device.

Please note that all construction is dependent on weather and equipment, and the schedule
is subject to change.
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Wendover Boulevard (S.R. 58) Resurfacing

OVERVIEW

The Utah Department of Transportation (UDOT) will resurface Wendover Boulevard (S.R. 58) from
the state line to the [-80 interchange. Upgraded sidewalks, pedestrian ramps, and curb and gutter
on the east end of the north side of S.R. 58 will be included as part of this project.

Construction is scheduled o begin as early as June 1 and continue through the end of July. This
project will prolong the life of the roadway, provide a smoother ride for drivers and enhance safety
for pedestrians.

WHAT TO EXPECT

Crews will be working during daytime hours Monday through Friday with weekend work as needed.
One lane of traffic will be maintained in each direction for most of the project and drivers should
expect minimal impacts. Traffic may occasionally be restricted with flaggers to ensure safety and
efficient traffic flow. Drivers should use caution when traveling through the work zone.

Driveway access for businesses will also be maintained throughout construction.

CONTACT

Contact the project team with questions by calling the project hotiine at 888-528-9675 or emailing
renovatel80@utah.gov. For the latest traffic information, visit the UDOT Traffic website,
udottraffic.utah.gov, or download the UDOT Traffic App for your iOS or Android device.
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Please note that all éonstrucﬁon is dependent on weather and equipment,
and the schedule is subject to change.




